SuperCircuit

Thank you for the purchase. Please utilize the provided bolts and nuts
to install the SUPERCIRCUIT Front Strut Bar to the Nissan Almera N17
as shown in the picture below.

Should you need any further assistance during the installation, please
contact SUPERCIRCUIT BARS, Tel: +6 03 5632 2855 or send us a
message on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/SuperCircuitBars



